
ST COLUMBKILLES CHURCH 

2 Kirkwood St, Rutherglen, G73 2SL 

Tel:  0141 647 6034 
Website:  www.stcolumbkille.org.uk  

Email: stcolumbkille@rcdom.org.uk 

Parish Hall: hall.stcolumbkille@rcdom.org.uk  (07840 640915) 

Charity No. SC011041  

CLERGY 

Fr. Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr. Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Rev. Michael Ross (Deacon) 

Please pray for the following:- 

Sick:- John McCarron, Ena and Anne Nicholl, 
Sean Christie, Bill Corr, Kathleen Robertson, 
Nicola Keppie, Campbell Hastings (Canada), 
Jennifer Milne, Manus Wellington, Susan 
Dickie, Andrew Cochran, Mary Donaghy,    
Isabella Fleming,  Angie Gibb, Brian McGurk, 
William Freeman (Tully), Donald Sutherland, 
Helen Cameron. 
 
Recently deceased:- Rosaleen Mournian, John 
Hilberry, Sarah McFadden, Patrick McGonagle, 
Breeda Friel, Danny Quigley, Nan Brogan, Julie 
Leggett, Mary Thomson, John Kerr, Margaret 
Cassidy, Sandra Gillespie, David Devine,      
Edward Beattie, Nancy Donnelly, Mrs Valente, 
Peter Gildea, S McKenna, John Ferguson. 
 
Anniversaries:- Felix, Catherine and Joe   
McCabe, Sadie Curran, Joe McKay, Stephen 
Wilson, John  Wilson, Margaret Hannah, James 
McPhillips, Paul Burns, Catherine Ballantyne, 
Catherine Dolan, Eileen Boyle, Eileen Lynn, 
Archie MacLeod, Margaret Connelly, Mary 
Darcy, Kathleen Healy, Roseann Moohan, Chris     
Williamson, Patricia Miller, Margaret Barrett. 
 
Birthday remembrance:- Patricia Gallagher, 
Sarah Connelly 
 
Baptisms:- We welcome Roman Frankie 
McDougall, Caragh Jane Doherty and Elliot 
Rooney to our community. 
 
Sanctuary flowers, in recognition of:- Rosaleen 

Mournian, Eileen Lynn, James William, Sheila 

Parker, Robert McGregor, Bill Nash, Our 

Blessed Lady, Anna Dunnachie, Peter and    

Bridie Burke, Marie and John Kelly, intentions 

of Maureen Alison, intentions of Mary Coutts, 

Kathy Gilmartin, Ellen  McGinley, for those 

who have no one, Catherine McFarlane, Sadie 

Curran. 

28TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

9TH/10TH OCTOBER 2021 

HOLY MASS 

Mon – Fri, 10am, 1pm 

Saturday, 10am; 4pm (Vigil) 

Sunday, 9am; 10.30am; 12 noon & 4pm 
Services marked in red will be live-streamed 

 

FUNERAL MASSES THIS WEEK 

Monday 11th October, 1pm - Diane McGloin R.I.P. 

 

DIVINE MERCY NOVENA :- Friday, 3pm 

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Sat, 9.30-9.55am and on request 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Sat, 9.30-9.55am 

BAPTISMS:- To arrange a baptism please contact the 

Church Office. 

 

**Our next Baptismal Preparation Course for parents  

wishing their child to be baptised is 27th October.*** 

 

HALL CAFÉ:- Open Tuesdays, Thursdays, Saturdays and 

Sundays after Mass ***NEW AND IMPROVED MENU!!! 

 

WELFARE CLINIC:- First Saturday of the month, 10-12 

 

 

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish through the weekly collection, our     

income relies solely on the donations of our parishioners.           

Contributions can be made in the form of a standing order or online 

donation through our website, using these bank details. 

Sort Code:  83-26-24 

Account No: 00255006 

***Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% 

of your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself! Standing  

order and Gift Aid forms are on our website or at the end of the 

pews in church. Completed forms can be put in any of the boxes at 

the back of the church.*** 

Last week’s collection - £2106 

Thank you for your generosity 

 



HOLY SOLES:- Our walk will be in the local area 

this week, leaving after 10am Mass on Monday, all 

welcome. 

GROUNDWORKS PROGRESSION 

We have 3 proposals, displayed at the back of the 

church and we would value your opinion on 

these. Please mark on the ballot papers which is 

your preference and place in the box provided. 

We look forward to receiving your feedback. 

OCTOBER DEVOTIONS 

The Cleaning Group will lead us in the Holy      

Rosary on Monday evening at 7pm, followed by a 

brief reflection on St Joseph by newly ordained Fr 

Martin Eckersley. Our devotions will conclude 

with Solemn Benediction. 

STONELAW MINI BUS HIRE - VACANCY 

Stonelaw Mini Bus Hire have a position available 

for a driver. Ideally you would need a PCV licence, 

however your own driving licence is  sufficient to 

begin driving people carriers and you could then 

be trained to drive larger vehicles. To apply or for 

more information please contact James Maguire 

on 07973 823 546. 

NOVEMBER LISTS 

November lists will be at the back of the church from next week. Please put your completed lists in the 

marked box. Mass will be offered throughout November for all the names on the lists. There will be a 

special Mass for those who have died in the last year at 10am on Saturday 13th November and as part of 

our Parish Mission we will have a special day (25th November) to pray for our dead. 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

The Children’s Liturgy, which is for children from Primary 1-4,  will start back on Sunday 24th October 

at 10.30am Mass.  The children leave the church at the beginning of Mass and come through to the 

meeting room, where they will hear the Gospel readings at a level they can understand and enjoy. They 

then re-join the congregation in time for the Offertory procession. We are still in need of volunteers to 

assist us in this ministry. If you can help please get in touch with Irene Lochrin at ilochrin@gmail.com 

ALTAR SERVERS 

It was great to see so many of our young people 

at our altar server meeting last week. Could all 

altar servers (including our new recruits) please 

make sure they have noted down their size of  

cassock on the form in the vestry at the back of 

the church. We are hoping to order our new 

cassocks soon. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

• Saturday 13th November, Bereavement Mass for those who have died in the last year. 

• Sunday 21st November - Friday 26th November, Parish mission. More details to follow. 

The theme of our mission will be ‘Faith of our fathers, our heritage of Catholic faith, prayer and culture.’  

• Wednesday 8th December, 80th Anniversary Mass celebrated by Bishop Toal.  

GIFT AID SCHEME MEMBERS 

If you haven't already done so, could you please 

collect your Gift Aid letter, which can be found in 

the boxes at the back of the church. 



 




